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From December 2022, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2023-24 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the minimum single and 
time-varying feed-in tariff rates do you consider are appropriate? 

None of them. It is a joke. The energy company charges me 35 cents per kw because I have solar, 

and you suggest we feed the grid at 4.8 cents per kw to only sell back to us for 35 cents per kw. 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 

The minimum feed in tariff rates should reflect the price per kw the provider sell to the household. It 

should be set at half of the price. For example, if the provider is selling me 30 cents for kw, the 

minimum feed in tariff should be 15 cents. 

 

For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative methodologies should 
we consider? 

You have the whole system wrong. This is one of the biggest hypocrisy I have seen. Here is we 

have people saying that the world is coming to an end if we do not reduce carbon dioxide 

emission. We are trying to reduce the emission by installing solar panels, but are being penalised 

for doing so. My electricity per kw was 21 cents. As soon as I installed solar, it went up to 35 cents. 

And, now you are suggesting to feed in the grill at 4.8 cents. Then, the government will put tax on 

it. 
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